Butternut  Area  Historical  Society

P.O. Box 411Butternut WI 54514
Dear Butternut Area Museum Visitor:

Would you be willing to make a donation to the Butternut Area Historical Society?

If ‘no’, please recycle this letter. If ‘maybe’, please read on. 

The Butternut Area Historical Society is a formal nonprofit corporation that receives virtually all its funding from private donations. We have a $7,000 yearly operating budget, of which $750 comes from the three local municipalities; the rest comes from fundraisers and donations.  Since our founding in 2012, we have always been able to get by with a little help from our friends. We’ve also managed to save diligently for future repairs to our aging properties. 

However, now we’ve run into a snag. Last year, we used much of our building fund to make critical repairs to our garage roof. This year, due to extreme weather during the past two summers, combined with the advanced age of the building, the roof on the south side of our building has deteriorated to the point that it also needs repair. Now. We have a savings CD that was set aside for emergency spending but that will not mature until next year. We do have a donor who will float an interest free loan for the roof repairs until that time, but then we will have exhausted all our financial resources. 

In our six years of existence, we have been extremely frugal with our money and have spent countless hours and energy on fundraisers. And yes, we could do yet another fundraiser for this emergency. However, we would like to try something more direct- just ask for donations. 

We can offer some modest premiums; for a donation of $50 or more, you receive a plaque on one of the Butternut murals in honor of a person or group of your choosing, or a 2019 Butternut calendar featuring unique Butternut historical photos. 

We have enclosed a self-addressed envelope to make this slightly more convenient. If you wish, you can drop your donation off at the Village Hall, Fanatical Fish at 108 N. Main, or at the Butternut Museum during hours of operation ( Thur- Sat, 10 am to 2 pm.)

I personally thank you for your time in reading this. It is hard to ask for money, and I totally understand if you are not in a position to make a donation. I am just reaching out to people who have shown an interest in our work in the past and hope you would be willing to help so that we can continue that work in the future. 

I thank you for your time and consideration and for your past support
Sincerely,

Kelly Meredith- President, Butternut Area Historical Society c/o 108 N. Main, Butternut, Wi 54514
